
March 2024 

 
1-125, Mizukoshi, Yao-city, Osaka 

Tel: +81 72-941-8652 
Email: info@matex-japan.com 

Matex Co., Ltd. 
 

Product Discontinuation Notice 
 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

This letter is to notify you that the following model will be discontinued. 

Our intent is to allow orders for this model until our inventory is depleted to allow for future 

planning by our customers. For stock availability, please contact us. 

 

Discontinued Model Suggested Alternative Model 

LGU75-4PJD13 
 
 

LGU75-5PJD13 
(Please note that the actual reduction ratio is 
not "3.714" but "4.8".) 

 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this change, please kindly contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support of Matex. 

 

Sincerely, 

 


